



Mr Teymuraz Sharashenidze Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Georgia in the Republic of Azerbaijan

Dear Ambassador,

On behalf of Caspian Event Organisers LLC, a professional event organiser, I have the honour to inform Your Excellency about the forthcoming 12th Azerbaijan International Education Exhibition, which will be organised on October 11–13, 2018. The event is organised with the official support of the Ministry of Education of the Republic of Azerbaijan.

Over last years it has become the biggest exhibition focusing on higher and continuing education worldwide and serves as an ideal platform for participants to present their programs and services. With the attendance of over 10 000 unique visitors, the exhibition is an ideal opportunity to meet promising and talented students, as well as to strengthen and expand international networks, to establish strong interconnection between educational institutions, young students and professionals and also the world of business.

In 2017 the 11th Azerbaijan International Education Exhibition hosted 144 participants from 24 countries. It became the most major educational event of recent years. The Minister of Education of the Repubclic of Azerbaijan attended the grand opening ceremony. According to the tradition, national stands constituted the essential part of the exhibition. Such countries as Lithuania and Poland successfully presented national stands at the Education Exhibition 2017. Along with them educational insitutuions from Belgium, Canada, Czech Republic, Hungary, Latvia, Romania, Singapore, Slovakia, Turkey (Istanbul Aydin University), USA and others participated at own individual stands attracting students with their study programs and special offers.

At the moment we have a confirmation from Turkey, Russia, Lithuania and Czech Republic for participation as national stands for 2018.

Taking into account the great potential for expanding and strengthening relations between our two countries in all directions, particularly, in education, science, culture sectors, the mutually successful history of cooperation we would highly appreciate if the educational institutions of Georgia will be represented at our exhibition in 2018.

Yours sincerely,

Alina Potokina Project Manager



alivel: